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ADVENT WREATH WORKSHOP 

Thank you to everyone for joining our 

annual (although virtual) Advent Wreath 

Workshop.  Your wreaths are beautiful!! 

 

 

 

 
                               

    



 
 

 
CHRISTMAS DECORATION 

DRESS UP DAY 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 15th  

 
Dress yourself up with your favourite 

Christmas decorations (e.g., tinsel, 

Christmas sweaters, dresses, Santa & Elf 

hats, antlers, etc.) 
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS COLOURING 
CONTESTS 

 
 

We will be doing two Christmas Colouring 

Contest Draws. You can enter your 

colouring pages as many times as you like.  

All entries for the first draw must be 

submitted no later that recess time THIS 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 11th.  We will be 

doing random draws and small prizes will be 

given out to the first 3 entries drawn.  The 

second Contest Draw will take place next 

week on FRIDAY, DECEMBER 18th.  
 

 
DRESS IN CHRISTMAS CLOTHING 

OR CHRISTMAS COLOURS DAY 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 17th 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

GEOMETRY 

 

Students from Kindergarten to Grade 8 have 

been using geoboards to model and explore 

transformational geometry concepts.  This 

week in mathematics we have also been 

doing some work with math facts and 

operations.  December 1 to 11 is ‘Canada 

Learning Code Week’ (we know that’s 

actually more than a week      )!  We have 

been practicing coding with Osmos, Scratch 

and other coding tools.   

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Scentsy Fundraiser 
Reminder 

 
 
 
Orders can be placed until DECEMBER 
9th in order to receive shipment before 

Christmas.  Thank you to everyone for your 

support! 

 



CANADA LEARNING CODE WEEK 

Kindergarten students have been learning 

the basics of coding and using grids. In these 

photos they are coding pathways around 

obstruction to get their Christmas characters 

(Santa, Rudolph, or Elf) to the sleigh! Older 

students have been using Scratch coding 

software to create Christmas cartoons!  

 

 
 

 
 

 


